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[YOU OR YOUR LAKE ORGANIZATION] joined nearly 600 lake enthusiasts 

at the 36th annual Wisconsin Lakes Partnership Convention in Stevens Point
For several decades, the Wisconsin Lakes Partnership Convention has provided an exceptional opportunity for people to come together and network with others on lake and water interests. This year, nearly 600 attendees united to celebrate and protect Wisconsin’s legacy of lakes. [YOUR NAME] represented [YOUR ORGANIZATION] at this year’s convention in Stevens Point, and [HE/SHE] found the success stories, challenges, and solutions presented to be beneficial and relevant to [HIS/HER] local lake. [tell others how they can make a difference for future generations]
The convention theme, Back to the Point of Lake Management, marked the return of the statewide meeting to the city of Stevens Point where is began in the late 1970s..
The convention offered interactive workshops, opening and closing plenary sessions, a poster session, nearly 50 concurrent sessions, and several opportunities to create new partnerships and bolster seasoned ones [YOU CAN INCLUDE ONE OR TWO TALKS THAT YOU ATTENDED, WHAT YOU LEARNED FROM THEM, OR WHY YOU LIKED THEM].

The opening plenary session on Friday featured a panel of three distinguished lake scientists who had recently concluded a thirty-year research project on acid rain and its impacts on lakes. Glen Moberg from Wisconsin Public Radio moderated the discussion and helped field questions from the audience. The researchers noted that because acidification had such major negative impacts, their work led directly to state and federal rules that protected lakes from continued pollution.
Luncheon speakers included Wisconsin State Assembly Speaker Robin Vos and Chancellor Bernie Patterson from the University of Wisconsin – Stevens Point. Speaker Vos reinforced the notion that lake stakeholders need to engage in the policy-making process and develop working relationships with their lawmakers. Chancellor Patterson thanked participants for their efforts to protect lakes and rivers and noted that boat-lovers like himself are the beneficiaries of water quality improvements.  [SHARE IDEAS YOU PICKED UP FROM THESE SPEAKERS OR RELAY A CHALLENGE OFFERED BY THEM THAT IS APPLICABLE TO YOUR LAKE]. 
Lake professionals and enthusiasts from around North America listened intently during the many concurrent sessions ranging from native plants and animals to county-level land and water resource activities to advocating for Wisconsin’s lakes. Researchers, lake managers, citizen volunteers, and agency personnel shared ideas and approaches for enhancing lake water quality and bolstering wildlife habitat. [SHARE EXAMPLES OF THINGS YOU LEARNED THAT MAY BE APPLICABLE TO YOUR LAKE] 

· MORE  -

In addition to these concurrent sessions, a wide range of pre-convention workshops and tours on April 24th offered hands-on training and discussion on many important lake topics, including aquatic invasive species prevention and control, lake planning and assessment, shoreline erosion control, aquatic plant management, citizen volunteer monitoring, lake district commissioner training, interpreting and using lake data via the web, and groundwater. [TELL OF YOUR WORKSHOP EXPERIENCES WHILE AT CONVENTION]
On Friday, April 25th, leaders from the Wisconsin Lakes Partnership presented the 2014 Wisconsin Lake Stewardship Awards to people and groups doing outstanding work for Wisconsin’s lakes. Carol LeBreck was recognized in the Citizen category; the Tainter/ Menomin Improvement Association was awarded for the Single Lake Group category, and the Washburn County Lakes and Rivers Association awarded for Multiple Lake Group. The Center for Watershed Science and Education at
UW-Stevens Point was recognized in the Public Service category and Girl Scout Troop #2789 in Oconomowoc took home the Youth Category award. [IF SOMEONE FROM YOUR LAKE COMMUNITY WAS AWARDED OR NOMINATED, MENTION THEM HERE]. These awards mark the pinnacle of lake happenings in the state.
People from 60 Wisconsin counties and eleven other US states participated in this year’s Wisconsin Lakes Partnership Convention. The Wisconsin Lakes Partnership, a nationally recognized and successful collaboration of Wisconsin Lakes, UW-Extension Lakes and the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources hosts the event each year. Next year’s Lakes Partnership Convention will again be held in Stevens Point on April 23rd through 25th. For more information, contact UW-Extension Lakes at (715)-346-2116 and visit http://www.uwsp.edu/cnr/uwexlakes/conventions.
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